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Comments: I do not believe that closing the forest roads, which have been established and used for what, a

century?, is in the interest of the public.   Public lands are just that and should remain open to ALL citizens

including those who may not be able to get out of their vehicles and walk those roads.

 

This is outrageous that the government would even consider this action.


